
 
 
We were blessed with another great day for footy and netball on the weekend! 

 

We hope everyone enjoys their weekend off, but if you’re looking for a fix the senior club 

take’s on North Ballarat at Eureka Stadium on Sunday. 

 

Just a reminder that boys are not to take footballs from the rooms without permission. On 

the weekend several game day balls went missing. 

 

** Schnitzel Night ** 
 

 

 

 

 

Join us on Saturday the 27th June after the game against Mt Clear in the clubrooms for a 

Schnitzel Night..  Schnitzels will be $10 each (including chips and salad) and nuggets and 

chips $5 will be available for younger children. 

 

** Pie Night ** 
 

We will be having Pie Nights next week. The Under 10’s and 12’s will be held on Wednesday 

24th June from 5.15 in the rooms. 

 

The Under 14’s, 16.5’s, Youth Girls and all of our netball teams will be on Thursday 25th June.  

The Under 11 & 13 netballers from 5.15pm and the rest of the group from 5.30pm, with 

guest speakers from 6pm for the older groups and parents. 



** 2015 Lakers 4
th

 July Independence Day Ball ** 
 

Ok all, it’s time again for our annual ball, and what a night it will be. Great entertainment 

provided by one of Ballarat's most popular bands, No Strings Attached.  

 

Supper provided and we will have half price drinks from 7.30 - 8.30.  

 

It’s a great night to catch up with old & new faces and we hope to see as many supporters 

and parents along with our netballers & footballers.  

 

The club has planned the date around our junior club as we don't have to get up early 

Sunday morning for junior football/netball so come along & let your hair down - I know a 

few parents who could show our young ones how to party!! 

 

Come dressed formal, and put on a splash of red, white &/or blue!! 

 

Hope to see many of you at the Ball! 

 

** BFL Raffle ** 
 
A reminder that each family should have received a raffle book and we ask that each family 

sell one book. The books are made up of 20 tickets at $5 each. If anyone would like to sell 

additional books please let us know. 

 

This is very similar to the Rotary Raffle and each BFL club will be selling tickets, so best to get 

in early and sell as many as you can. 

 

Prizes are:- 

 

• 1st Prize Toyota Yaris valued at $18,490 from Ballarat Toyota 

• 2nd Prize $2,000 flooring voucher form Solomon’s Flooring/National Tiles Ballarat 

• 3rd Prize $1,000 gift card from Tanya Daniels The Good Guys 

Canteen Roster – Saturday 27
th

 June 
 

8.30-10.30 Rebecca Spirovski, Amber Welsh & Tracey Anderson 

10.30 – 12.30 Sharon Rex, Helen Lawson, Ally Kennedy, Katie Maher & Kim-Maree 

Spratling 

12.30 – 2.30 Volunteers required 

2.30 -  4.30 Volunteers required 

 

BBQ Roster 

 

8.00-10.00 Brett Harte, Paul Turner 

10.00– 12.00 David Salter, 1 volunteer required 

 

If you can assist please contact Jen McKechnie on 0400 872 758. 



 

Lakers 'Quilters' club annual Convention 

  

It's that time again Lakers Mums....planning for "Quilters Club" is underway....are you in?  

Of course a couple of activities will remain a secret until the weekend but if you are a Lakers 

Football or Netball Mum you are welcome to join in on the shenanigans!!  

The date is Friday 9th and Saturday 10th October and the same arrangement as last year in 

regards to transport, you can travel on the train or by car to the big smoke (more details on 

train times to follow closer to the time). We will be staying at Ibis again and ladies are 

welcome to come for one or two nights!  

The cost is $125 per night or $250 for the two nights which will include accommodation, 

breakfast on the Saturday and a group activity with a few treats along the way. 

As accommodation needs to be confirmed, can you please let us know asap if you are 

wanting to come along? Money will need to be paid to myself of Dani asap, cash only....no 

stinky coins?! Please let us know if you have any questions at all. 

Leah 0407 814 464 & Dani 0408 582 332  



 
** TEAM APP ** 

 

Download the TEAM APP for your smartphone - when downloading be sure to choose our 

Lakers Juniors logo when installing. Circled here in red... 

 

 
 

This is a quick and easy way for the club to pass on important pieces of news like changes to 

game times, training and social functions. 

 

** FACEBOOK ** 
 

We have a new Juniors Facebook page “Lakers Juniors”, so please search for “Lakers Juniors: 

and keep up to date with news and photos.  

 

DATES TO REMEMBER   
 

Lakers Ball –   Saturday 4th July 2015 

Last Man Standing- 2nd August 2015 

 

PRESENTATION DATES 

 
Under 10 Football & Under 11 Netball Presentation – Sunday 16th August Time TBC 

Under 16.5 Football & Under 15 & Under 17 Netball – Sunday 23rd August from 6.00pm 

Under 12 & 14 Football & Under 13 Netball – TBC 



 

 

** SPONSORS ** 
 

The club has a number of excellent sponsors, and you wish to get involved please contact 

Nat or Neil to discuss. Many thanks to our match day sponsors:- 

 

• McDonalds 

• Pinkys Pizza 

• Ballarat Leagues Club 

• Stockland Wendouree 

• Red Lion 

• Grill’d 

 

We also thank PPT Financial, PPT Accounting, Western Victoria Windows, Prestige Denture 

Clinic, Brumbys & Clark Lift Trucks for their assistance. 

 

Netball News 
 

Results from Round 8 

 

U/11 Reserves:  Lakers  26   defeated  Bacchus Marsh  0 

   Awards:    Lily Davis and Molly Clifton  

 

U/11 Seniors:  Lakers   33 defeated Bacchus Marsh  10  

   Awards:  Bella Clark and Laura O’Brien 

 

U/13 Reserves:  Lakers  30 defeated Bacchus Marsh  6  

   Awards:  Ellie Carr, Enya Duke and Lily Gilbert 

 

U/13 Seniors:  Lakers  35  defeated  Bacchus Marsh  14   

   Awards:  Keely Ashton, Ruby Cheeseman and Annie Bizanelli   

 

U/15 Reserves:  Lakers  30 defeated  Bacchus Marsh  14   

   Awards:   Lara Amarant, Mia Conlan and Georgia James 

U/15 Seniors:  Lakers 41 defeated  Bacchus Marsh  12    

   Awards:   Georgia Bear, Peyton Jarred and Jayde McSparron   

 

U/17 Reserves:  Lakers 21 defeated by Bacchus Marsh  30    

   Awards:   Olivia Loader and Chelsea Amarant 

 

U/17 Seniors:  Lakers 29 defeated  Bacchus Marsh  22 

   Awards:  Eva Gillett and Jaya Keogh 

 

Congratulations to Paula Fraser (U/17) who was awarded the Victorian Police Spirit of 

Sport award for the whole of the BFNL league for Round 7.  

A great achievement and a very well deserved award. Well done Paula! 

 

After the bye this week and a chance to rest and recuperate, we play Mt Clear at home in 

Round 10.   



 

Footy News 
 

Remember to check out the footy results via Team App – Results and Ladders for all the 

footy information. 

 

REMINDERS 
 

Rooms 
 

A reminder to footballers, that footy’s etc are not to be taken from the rooms without 

permission from the coaches. Several game day balls went missing this past week due to 

players taking footballs without knowledge or permission and the club will now need to 

purchase additional equipment to replace same. 

 

Footy Jumpers & Dresses 
 

Footy jumpers and netball dresses should only be worn at the game, and removed after you 

have played if boys and girls are staying at the oval/netball courts for long periods after they 

have played. 

 

They are not to be worn at footy training, but the club does have old playing jumpers 

(smaller sizes) for sale at $20 each if you wish to wear the clubs colours at training. 

 

Tape 
 

Please note that the trainers will not supply boys with tape to hold down their laces during 

the season. If your son requires tape please ensure that you supply your own and that at the 

end of the game tape is disposed off in the bins rather than left on the floor. 

 

Rubbish 
 

Please ensure that all rubbish be it in the rooms or around the grounds is disposed off in the 

bins rather than left on the floor or around the oval. 

 

Lost property 
 

Please make sure that you keep items of clothing in a secure location and remember to 

collect your articles of clothing after you have played. 

 

Any missing articles of clothing etc can be found in the lost and found tub located in the 

trailer. 

 

Due to the level of merchandise, please ensure your sons or daughters name is noted on the 

article of clothing to ensure it can be returned. The club has some white markers if you 

require assistance. 



 

Skins 
 

Skins have become more popular in recent years as the boys try to emulate their favourite 

players. The BFL have a policy that skins must be skin colour. Boys who wear the incorrect 

skins will be unable to take the field without removing the skins. 

 


